
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 18 May 2006 

9. BOARD MEMBERS’ AND COUNCILLORS’ INFORMATION EXCHANGE 
 
 The Chair advised the Board that there would be no chairperson’s recommendations in future Board 

agendas. 
 
 It was agreed that a letter be sent to Transit New Zealand stating that it should consider doing 

maintenance on main arterial roads outside of normal business hours. 
 
 The Board resolved to request an update from staff on progress made by staff in meeting with the 

Hornby Workingmen’s Club to discuss the possible Chalmers/Waterloo Road link. 
 
 The Board resolved to request information from the Transport & City Streets Unit on the development 

of Division Street. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


